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Teal Salmon Butty 

SMFA Bulletin: 10th September 2021 

Message from the Headteacher:   

I hope that everyone had a lovely Summer, I certainly enjoyed 

spending time with my family and friends. It has been lovely to 

see all of the children back ready to learn and most children 

look really smart in their school uniform. 

Thank you to everyone for your support with only sending 

children in with water in their water bottles. Most children 

are also coming in with the correct PE kit, which is great and 

they look really smart. Children will bring home a yellow slip 

as a reminder if they are not wearing the correct kit or they 

do not have water in their water bottle. 

The children have all enjoyed learning about their class 

authors this week and I have seen some great letters written 

and fabulous artwork across the school. Mr Vincent has also 

enjoyed teaching Outdoor Adventures this week and the 

children have been extremely sensible during these lessons. 

Children in the Anthony Browne Class have additional 

members to their class as they have two guinea pigs called 

Oreo and Ginger, Stick Insects and a Cockroach. Other 

children across the school are also enjoying meeting the 

guinea pigs at lunch time. 

End of the Day Arrangements 

As we have now been back at school a week, we wanted to 

review the situation around pick-up as we are aware it is a 

little congested at the front gate. Therefore, we will be 

opening the gates at 3.15pm and inviting parents into the 

school grounds for Pick Up only.   

Each class has an allocated zone for parents to stand and wait 

for their children. Please do not gather around the classroom 

doors or any pathways where other parents will be walking 

through. There are signs across the school and in the 

allocated areas for parents to follow. Children should also not 

be playing on the school play equipment at the end of the day.  

If you need to speak to a member of staff briefly at the end of 

the day, then please wait until they have dismissed all of their 

children. If you need a meeting with the teacher, please 

contact the school office for an appointment. The school 

gates will be locked promptly at 3.30pm as staff have meetings 

to attend after school.  

House Points 

Owls 
680 

Panthers 
676 

Dragons 
675 

Dolphins 
679 

 

 

Attendance  

 

100% Attendance Winner of £20 

Amazon Voucher: The Jones 

Family  

Julia Donaldson 98% 

Judith Kerr 94.4% 

Oliver Jeffers 100% 

Roald Dahl 90.1% 

Enid Blyton 91.5% 

Michael Morpurgo 94.8% 

J K Rowling 91.6% 

Michael Rosen 91.7% 

Anthony Browne 81.3% 
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Please can I remind parents that there should be no dogs, 

smoking (including e-cigarettes) or mobile phone use whilst 

on the school site.  

Below is a map of the school site marking out the different 

areas for parents to stand for their classes. Please note that 

children will not be released from their classrooms unless 

there is an authorised adult present in the “class zone”.   

 

Thank you for your ongoing support. 

Miss Debbie Conroy 

 

 

 


